
October 18th, 1953 
Wailuku, Maul, T.B. 

Mr. Kenneth P. Emory 
Bernlce P. B1shop Museum 
Honolulu 17, Oahu, f.B. 

~ 

Dear Mr. Emory: 

ThaRk you for your letter 
of the 5th. In accordaaoe wlth your sugge.tion
'ia a prev10ue Dote I wrote to ADn Arbor about 
getting a da~. 0. the carbon. However. after 
two months elapsed wiih no &aswer, I wrote to 
the U. of O. It was my hope that if they
couldn' t GO the work pe raapa they could BUggest
another lead. 

1 bave examined the edges of the Ulupalakua

flow for a aile below its origin. Ho old walls
 
eto. could be found. Th1s 1s not surpr181ni
a. the flow starts at about 3000 feet elevatlaa 
whlle the sa_it..... lived along tae aea shore.
 
The oald•• ls about 150 feet dia.meter and 20
 
f.et de.p_ .y youag friends ha.ve now gone back
 
to oollege 80 it 11'111 be some time before the
 
rest of the fiow (seveal miles) 1s examined
 
olosely. Lower down there is conslderable
 
vegetatlo& upon it 80 it is obviously older tban
 
the YakeDa flow.
 

I haTe had an expert examne some of the 
ap-Wiks of carbon. The grain show. the tree to 
have beea a loa instead of a Banyan. I thot it 
was the latt.~ because of the flut~ed sides of 
the bole and many small holes nearby. The lat1er 
were apparently individual smaller trees. 

About two pounds of the oarbon have be_ 
sent over to MoDonald as he seemed to want some 
for one reaaon or another. If anything Be. 
developa I t11 ke.p you adv1sed. 

Best rega.rde. 

Grote Reber 


